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April 13, 2020 

 
 
Dear Bonham Parents,  
 
Some adjustments have been made to our Prek At-Home Learning plans. The changes are 
broken down by dates. 
 
Lessons and Activities beginning April 13: Beginning Monday, April 13, students will be 
given an At-Home Learning lesson that includes science, math, reading, and writing. The work 
can be completed throughout the week as family schedules allow.  
 
How to complete work and turn it in: 
 

• Option 1 - Digital instruction:    
o Teachers will provide their lessons digitally via Google Classroom.  There will be 

no need to print out lessons or pick up packets.  
o Work can also be turned in digitally through Google Classroom or pictures can be 

taken and the work can be emailed to the child's teacher. 
 

• Option 2 - Printed instruction:    
o You can pick up an At-Home learning packet at a grab-and-go site 
o Print packet at home from the district website (if preferred) 
o To turn work in, pictures can be taken, and the work can be emailed to the 

child’s teacher, or the work can be dropped off at your child’s campus.  
 
Important Note: Teachers will continue to offer virtual meetings and office hours and will stay 
in close contact to provide support and stay in contact with students and families.  
 
Optional activities and digital resources for more learning opportunities are available on the 
district website’s At-Home Learning page, and through teachers’ Google Classrooms.  
 
We appreciate you and wish you good health and safety.  
 


